Rachel Tibbetts

From: George Smith

Sent: 09 April 2021 12:15

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning application: 21/00517/F

From: tephen i [

Sent: 09 April 2021 12:01
To: George.Smith@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
Subject: Planning application: 21/00517/F

Further to my original objection to this planning application, | now understand that a noise report has been obtained by the Parish
Council.

| have not seen the report but understand that it demolishes the report from the applicant's noise consultants. Their consultants
took their readings (a) on a practice day rather than a full race day and (b) in December in the middle of a pandemic and (c) when
the wind was blowing away from Hornton rather than towards it.

| have lived in Hornton for over 30 years and any idea from their consultants that there is not a noise problem is laughable.
Please confirm safe receipt of this email.
Regards

Julia Whitby

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



